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Per The Constitution of United States, a well regulated Militia, being necessary to the 

security of a free State, the right of the people to keep and bear Arms, shall not be 

infringed. SB 348 is a violation of my right to bear Arms!  If you believe for one minute 

that SB 348 is going to protect you against gun violence you are wrong!!!! What you 

are doing is taking guns away from responsible gun owners and limiting there rights. 

Your concerns should not be who owns what guns or how much ammo they shoot. 

You should be focusing your attention on regulating and dealing with criminals who 

don't care if they follow the laws and stop releasing them early. In addition, we should 

be looking at the other root cause Mental Health, these folks are often violent and 

there is an emergent need for treatment and facilities to house the Mentally Ill who 

are the people responsible for mass shootings. No on SB 348 


